
11.09.2019

Force Majeure - cancellation

We are pleased to announce that the defect on one of the Polyamide 6 (PA6) production lines has been removed
and the plant works in normal mode. In view of the above, Grupa Azoty S.A., ul. Kwiatkowskiego 8, 33-101 Tarnów,
Poland, hereby announces cancelling the Force Majeure for the supply of Polyamide 6 (PA6) starting from
September 11, 2019.

Inquiries about Polyamide 6 (PA6) and its availability should be directed to our Sales Managers who are at your
disposal.

We do apologize for any inconvenience caused by the Force Majeure. Appreciating your understanding for the
event, we invite you to further cooperation.


